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Christina Kiamili

2018 2019 2020 2022 2025Year 2016

Enrolled at ETH for the 
MSc in Integrated 
Building Systems. An 
engineering degree 
with strong forcus on 
Sustainability.

Got my first internship at 
greenTEG, an ETH startup, 
in the role of  Business 
Developer for Building 
Technologies. (heat flux 
sensors for building 
material)

Second Intrenship at 
Siemens as a technical 
intern for building 
performance and 
sustainabiliy 
applications. 

Completed my thesis on 
Building Informaton 
Modelling (BIM) and 
Lifecycle Assesment 
(LCA) for HVAC.

Published an academic 
paper on Sustainability 
open access journal

Milestone 5

Milestone 2

Milestone 1 Milestone 3

Milestone 4 Milestone 6

Got a job in Siemens as 
Portfolio Manager for IoT 
applications in Europe. 
Focused on sensors and 
software for real time asset 
tracking and space 
optimization

Got my current 
position as Global 
portfolio Manager 
for BIM 
applications and 
Digital Twin 
Software

Expanding my 
field of expertise 
in Digital Twins for 
Chiller plant 
optimization



2015              2018     2020    
  2016                  2019                                                                                       2022       2025

Bachelor and 
Master Degree 
in Architecture

Academic 
paper 

publication
ETH

MSc in 
Integrated 

Building Systems

Christina’s Story

Intership in 
greenTEG

Master Label 
Climate-KIC

Europe Portfolio 
manager for IoT 

applications

Global Portfolio 
Manager for Digital 
Building Solutions 
(focus on BIM and 

Digital Twin 
applications)

Building Smart 
certification

Next47 alumni



Thank you for 
your time
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